
 

TENDER ADDENDUM- EXPRESSION OF INTEREST NOTICE (EOI) FOR IT CONSULTANCY 

FOR THE COMPETITION AUTHORITY 

 

This serves to inform tenderers that the Competition Authority has amended the 

EOI advertised in the Daily News edition of16th January 2017 as follows: 

a) Compulsory Site viewing: The site visit is optional and our 

offices can be accessed any time prior closing date of 

submission; and  

b) Closing date: The closing date is extended from 27/1/2017 to  

3/2/2017  

 

Any inconvenience caused as a result of these amendments is highly regretted.  

Enquiries: Any further information relating to this tender should be directed to 

the Procurement and Asset Maintenance Officer, who may be contacted on 

3934278 or 3712032 or kamogelo.ditsele@competitionauthority.co.bw 

 


